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Greetings from Guatemala. We, Mac and I, are home! 

It has been a busy few weeks since we returned on the 9th of July. 
Our first team of the season arrived with a combined group from 
Philadelphia, Baltimore, Florida and Virginia. We had old friends 
and  made  some  new  friends.  They  hit  the  ground  running  with 
medical clinics, children ministry, installing six stoves and galeras 
(lean-tos), holding a men’s meeting, building two bathroom stalls 
along with the toilets, praying for the folks in their homes, giving 
out  beans,  rice  and  corn,  replacement  water  filters,  stove  parts, 
holding a  youth ministry/activity day,  serving pizza,  funding our 
quincianeras   (15th  birthday),  buying  coffee  to  help  fund  the 
ministry and being all about being available for the ministry and 
the people we serve. Much thanks to Adrian and Stacy Johnson. 

Prayer Requests  

Good relations with staff  
Salvation for many 

Support for students  
Second level finished 

Myra’s family  
Joy in the journey  

Support Address  

William Coppa, EA  
attn:WMOTW                 

  8859 Sudley Road   
Suite 101   

Manassas,VA 20110 
  

Make checks payable to  
WMOTW  

Paypal is another option  
under 

Watchmen On The Walls  
Ministries Limited 

Use the email address 
angeldaniel@mcyep.org 

WMOTW           July 2019                                   

ISAIAH  9:2  “  The  people  who  have  walked  in 
darkness have seen a great light; those who dwelt 
in the land of the shadow of death, upon them a 
light has shone.” 

Ministerio Comedor Y Educacion De Paz, 
Chiquimula
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WEEKS ACTIVITIES

MEDICAL  CLINIC

LAS 
QUINCIANERAS

VISITING SCHOOL

INSTALLING STOVES

YOUTH AND CHILDREN MINISTRY

WOMEN’S MINISTRY 

MEN’S MINISTRY

HANGING OUT
BAGGING BEANS AND RICE
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Second Level Construction 
Update

Montell Mack from Philadelphia came with the group to work on the construction of the bathroom stalls 
for the second level. Its amazing what was accomplished in 5 days. 

The smaller children are using the space on Sundays for children’s church. We are planning to also use this 
space for the adult education program in the evenings in January 2020. We are still in need of flooring, 6 
fans, screens for the windows, exterior walls covered, wall painting , closets and storage shelves. Please pray 
for the funds to complete this project.

Guatemalan Coffee and Myra’s Art 
Each year we have more and more children graduating from elementary school. We 
promise to help them through a $40 a month scholarship program to complete Junior and 
Senior  High and some even university. We can always use more sponsors. We  are excited 
to present Guatemalan coffee and Myra’s artwork for sale to also help with the cost of 
sending our children to school. We will be bringing coffee to the states in September. 
Please email for more information at  angeldaniel@mcyep.org or see STORE page of the 
website www.mcyep.org.

Thanks Jalynn for 
being the first to 
buy coffee to 
help our children 
study

Above are two examples of Myra’s  original artwork that can be 
ordered in sizes ranging from 8x8, 12x12, 11x14 on up. There are 
other art works displayed on the STORE page on the website 
www.mcyep.org that can be ordered. There you can find the 
purchase prices for each size.
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